St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Monday, April 3, 2023

Dear parents/guardians,

Lent is the forty-day liturgical season of fasting, prayer, and almsgiving in preparation for Easter. In keeping with our Lenten traditions, we are facilitating the Stations of the Cross Lenten activity on Thursday, April 6th.

Ms. Rand's Gr. 4/5 class will be leading our school in the Stations of the Cross during Holy Week. All of our classrooms are invited to the gym at a designated time to participate in this meaningful event. Parents/guardians and members of the community are also invited to join us between 1:15-1:40 to view the presentation.

Just a reminder that St. Pats is also a Lenten Food Drive with all non-perishable donations and hygiene items going to our local food bank. We will collect these items through Holy Week until the Easter Break (April 6th).

Many thanks and Happy Easter!

Mr. C. Minutillo Mr. C. Wells Principal Vice-principal